
 

This	week	in….Guidance 

Mrs.	Luzum	visited	our	classroom	and	talked	
about	different	careers.		Students	used	clues	
to	brainstorm	different	careers	they	could	
have	on	the	future	based	on	tools	that	each	
career	uses.			

Students	learned	more	about	teaching,	
farming,	cosmetology	and	acting	to	name	a	
few!	
---------------------------------------------------	

This	week	with…Mrs. A 

We	have	seen	a	lot	of	Mrs.	A	lately!		She	
helped	us	learn	more	about	trees	last	week,	
and	she	will	come	later	this	week	to	help	us	
practice	casting	for	our	fishing	trip!		Students	
will	learn	how	to	cast	properly	so	we	can	
stay	safe	during	our	field	trip!	

-----------------------------------------------------------	

This	week	in…Math 

We	are	working	on	comparing	numbers.		
Students	are	continuing	to	learn	more	about	
the	equal	sign	as	well	as	great	than	and	less	
than.			
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	 Contact Information 
swenger@nfv.k12.ia.us  

Important Dates 
	

May	is	a	busy	month	in	1st	Grade!		
Here	are	some	upcoming	events	
this	month:	
	

Friday,	May	12:	1st	Grade	Fishing	Trip	
	

Friday,	May	26:	K-3	Relay	Races	
	

Monday,	May	29:	NO	SCHOOL	
	

Friday,	June	2:	Last	Day	of	School!	
 
 

Summer Camp 
 

Valley Elementary has sent out 

invites to our Summer Camp 

program.  Please RSVP to the 

Valley Elementary office if your 

child is planning on attending 

Summer Camp as we are trying to 

get numbers finalized.  Thank you! 
 


